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We need to continue to support mail-in-voting which allows for more people to be 

able to vote. The people that oppose mail-in-voting are only doing so to suppress 

voter turn-out and expand unconstitutional practices. Fair and free elections must 

require that voting be accessible to all voters and anyone who does not support the 

right of the majority of Americans to vote is anti-Democratic and does not serve the 

people.  


